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Thank Mr. Chairman Proehl and Committee and thank you for 
reading my testimony.  
 

 I wish to voice my support for HB2678, the Choose Life 
license plate. We all have heard the statement “A picture is 
worth a thousand words”. A simple two-word phrase, “Choose 
Life” can possibly be worth dozens of lives. We have no idea 
how many people see a license plate, but surely in the 
amount of years a particular plate is on someone’s car there 
will be a goodly number of women considering an abortion 
who will read the two words “Choose Life”.  My prayer is that 
these two simple words will touch her heart and save a baby’s 
life.  
 

Thank you Chairman Proehl and Committee for your time and 
consideration. I pray that when you work this bill you would 
pass it out favorably from your committee. 
 

Thank you, 
Joan Koller 
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